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COASTAL OFFERS "DISCOVER NEW 
DIRECTIONS" WORKSHOP FOR ADULTS 

"Discover New Directions," a 
workshop for adults who are seeking 
new directions in life, will be 
offered by Coastal beginning 
Tuesday, August 5. The series 
consists of three workshops which 
meet August 5, 12, and 26 from 6:30 
to 9 p.m. on campus and an 
independent study session that will 
be completed during the third week 
of August. 

The workshop is designed to allow 
participants to re-assess 
themselves through a process of 
self-discovery. Participants will 
determine what they need to know 
about themselves; where they are in 
life and ways to change the things 
they want to change; facts they 
need to know to make the changes; 
and the commitment of time, money, 
and energy that is required if they 
plan to participate in further 
educational activities. 

Workshop topics include discussions 
about personality profiles, the 
adult needs assessment that relates 
the personality profile to college 
degree programs and career fields, 
time management, stress management, 
listening skills, and notetaking 
hints. 

The cost of the program is $15. 
For registration information, phone 
the Office of Continuing Education, 
ext. 2672. 

COASTAL OFFERS COLLEGE 
AFTER 25 PROGRAM 

Adults who are planning to begin or 
return to college after being away 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Relations PO Box 1954 Conway, SC 29526 

from the classroom for a period of 
time can find answers to many 
questions during "College After 
25, 11 a three-hour program offered 
by Coastal Wednesday, August 13, 6 
p.m., in room 205 of the Student 
Center. The program also will be 
held Thursday, August 14 at the 
Georgetown Education Center. 

The program is designed to address 
concerns that adults have as they 
consider continuing the~r 
education. Sessions will be led by 
coastal faculty and staff who have 
experience in working with adult 
students. 

In the opening session, 
participants will receive an 
overview of Coastal Carolina 
College and its extensions at 
Georgetown and Myrtle Beach. 
Topics such as degree programs, 
facilities, and athletics will be 
discussed. The introduction will 
be followed by sessions on 
admission and registration 
procedures; grants, scholarships, 
and loans; evening and off-campus 
programs; and career decisions. 
The program will close with an 
informal discussion of concerns and 
issues facing adult students. A 
reception with adult students, 
alumni, faculty, and staff will 
follow. 

Registration is free to adults of 
any age who are contemplating 
enrolling in one or several courses 
at Coastal. However, since 
enrollment is limited, pre­
registration is required. To 
register, phone the Office of 
Continuing Education, ext. 2672. 

Thia Week is published by U.S.C. Coastal Cuolina College, 
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COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

O DR. RON EAGLIN will appear as a 
guest of Diane Devaughn-Stokes on 
TV 13 1 s "Coastal Real Estate Video 
Guide" Sunday, August 3 at 
10:30 a.m. Dr. Eaglin also 
addressed the Myrtle Beach Rotary 
last week. His topic was "Coastal's 
Mission to the Community and the 
Year 2001." 

O DR. RICHARD MOORE, dean of the 
school of science, appeared on 
"Coastal Real Estate Video Guide" 
July 27. He discussed marine life 
along th.e Carolina coast. 

o AUDREY GARLAND, continuing 
education coordinator, has made 
several media appearances to 
promote the "College After 25" and 
"Discover New Directions" programs. 
She did interviews for TV 43 and 
WJXY radio last week and will 
appear on TV 12 with Diane Devaughn 
Stokes August 4. 

0 SANDRA SHELLEY, administrative 
specialist in Personnel Services, 
is leaving Coastal to accept a 
position in the personnel office at 
Coastal Carolina Hospital. Shelly 
has been with the college for eight 
years. We wish her the best of 
luck in her new job. 

NEW FACES 

Welcome to Jean L. Slabaugh who 
joined the Coastal staff as an 
administrative specialist in the 
Student Activities Office July 23. 
Slabaugh earned a degree in Marine 
Science at Coastal. Her office is 
located in the student Center, ext. 
2301. 

FOUR CHANTS NAMED TO ALL-CONFERENCE 
BASEBALL TEAM 

Coastal pitcher Kevin Thomas, 
catcher Kirt Manwaring, shortshop 
Tom sutryk, and first baseman John 
Kay were all named to the Big South 
Conference All-Conference baseball 
team as picked by the conference 
coaches. Coastal was the only 
college in the conference to have 
four players on the squad. Three 
other schools placed three players. 

CLASSIFIEDS 

Faculty and staff may list articles 
for sale, free of charge, in "This 
Week." The deadline is 2 p.m. on 
Wednesdays. Please send your 
information to Cathy McPherson in 
the Public Relations Office or 
phone ext. 2015. 
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